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Comments: I am  writing to ask you to NOT log the Telephone Gap area.  As I understand, that is at least

partially old-growth forest containing trees that are 160 years old.  These trees are needed to combat climate

change.  They provide habitat for wildlife.  In my mind those two things alone are reason enough to leave the

area untouched.  Humans need to use fewer natural resources and stop destroying the planet.  Future

generations ie., my grandchildren, are depending on us to leave resources for them to use.  I could go on and on

but I'm going to stop by simply saying PLEASE DON'T LOG IN TELEPHONE GAP!!  THAT FOREST IS TOO

IMPORTANT.  LEAVE IT ALONE!


